Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
The Board of Medicine – Special Probable Cause Panel announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: (CANCELLATION) Thursday, June 29, 2023, 2:30 p.m., EST, or soon thereafter. This meeting has been cancelled as of Friday, June 23, 2023.
PLACE: You may join the meeting from your computer, tablet, or smartphone through the following link: https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/841195637. You may also join the meeting using your phone at the following number: (646)749-3122, access code: 841-195-637. To maximize your access to the meeting, the Department highly recommends that you download the GoToMeeting app on your computer, tablet, or smartphone prior to the meeting.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The panel will conduct a meeting related to public disciplinary cases.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: April Houston at (850)558-9858 or emailing her at April.Houston@flhealth.gov.
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: April Houston at (850)558-9858 or emailing her at April.Houston@flhealth.gov.
